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The Sandusky County Health    
Department will be holding a flu 
shot clinic at: 

 Woodville Fire Department  
321 E. Main Street 

Friday, October 11th  
 12:00pm - 2:00pm.   

6 months of age and older are 
welcome. Medicare-Medicade and 
some  private insurances accepted.  
Bring your insurance card with 
you.  
Questions?  Call 419-334-6377 

Village-wide 





(Please turn “on” your porch  
light if you are participating) 

Don’t Forget to Fall Back…. 

Daylight Savings 

Time Ends 

November 3rd 

Holiday Hours 

Village offices will be closed: 

       Thanksgiving Day    Nov. 28 

        Friday                      Nov. 29 

 

Upcoming Recycle Dates 

 

     Sept.    26 

     Oct.      10 & 24 

     Nov.     14 & 29 

 

You can now pay your  
Village utility bills online! 

It’s  easy,  simply  go to the  Village  website  at 
www.villageofwoodville.com and click on the link.  No 
computer access?  You can either call or come to the 
office and we can help you. 
Please note...a service fee that will be 
applied . 

 

 
WOODVILLE TOWNSHIP  

FIREMEN’S PANCAKE   BREAKFAST 

             OCTOBER THRU MARCH  
                (2nd Sunday of each month) 

 

Woodville Township Fire Department will begin their pancake   
breakfasts on October 12th, from 7:30am - 1:00pm. Enjoy a   
breakfast of pancakes, scrambled eggs, sausage, applesauce and a   
beverage. 

Woodville Business & Community Association's 


Thursday, October 24, 2019 

 

Please remember……. 

 When you are doing your yard cleanup, all yard 
waste can be taken out to the Vegetation Site on 
Port Clinton Road. Yard waste may not be put in 
your trash for weekly pick up. 

 The Village does not have curb side pick up for 
leaves, please take them to the Vegetation Site. 

 Buckeye Sanitation will not take pumpkins, please 
take them to the Vegetation Site. 

 Do not blow grass or leaves into the streets, it can 
cause block- age in the storm system. 

FALL YARD 
CLEAN-UP 

HERE IS WHAT’S GOING ON AT THE LIBRARY….. 

Storytimes - Tuesday mornings - 10:00am  Crochet & More - 2nd Monday of the month - 6:30pm 
Lego Club - 1st Saturday of the month - 10:00am Book Club - 2nd Wednesday of the month - 7:00pm 
For a complete list of library programs, please visit or website at  birchard.org/Wdv.htm 

Main St. Activities 

6:30pm-7:30pm 

Kid crafts, treats, 

prizes and more 

Happy 
Thanksgiving! 

Remember to Vote! 

FrankenChili Dinner 

at Untied Methodist Church 

4:30pm-6:30pm 

Dine-In or Carry-Out 

For more details visit WBCA’s Facebook page! 
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FROM THE MAYOR - RICH HARMAN 

Eagle Scout Projects - An Eagle Scout Service Project 
“Eagle Project” is the opportunity for a Boy Scout to     
demonstrate leadership of others while performing a project 
for the benefit of his community. This is the peak of the 
Scout's leadership training, and it requires a significant effort 
on his part.  

In 2017, then Boy Scout Joe Emerine had a vision for his 
Eagle Project - the development of the public grounds where 
the Limelite Theatre had been demolished.  Joe began with 
Phase I, a concrete sidewalk connecting Main St. to the      
Village Parking Lot.  With Council’s blessing, Joe also created 
a sign dubbing the area Limelite Eagle Park! In 2019, Boy 
Scouts Nathan Sedlmeier and Aidan Cable continued with 
Phases II & III, respectively. Nathan added a concrete patio 
area with picnic benches. Finishing touches were finalized by 
Aidan with the installation of 45 ton of river rock stone     
creating a dry river bed that runs throughout the park, plus 
180 plants and shrubs. (All three Scouts have, or will receive, 
the highest rank of Eagle Scout)  

This year Trail Marker Park also benefited from an Eagle 
Project.  Caleb O’Connor earned his Eagle Scout rank for 
planting three trees along the riverbank in the Park. The trees 
have been planted in an order so that the first letter of the 
common tree names (Bald Cypress, Swamp White Oak, and 
Autumn Splendor Buckeye) will stand for BSA or Boy Scouts 
of America. 

Please check out the hard work accomplished by these fine 
young men, and their crews, for the benefit of our village. 
Congratulations on a job well done!  

Veteran Banners Project – The banners that are currently 
hanging will be taken down for the winter after Veteran’s 
Day (Nov. 11th). Due to an overwhelming demand, the      
committee has decided to have another Veteran Banner   
campaign next year. Details will be advertised at a later date. 
Current banners may be picked up at the Municipal Bldg.   
during regular business hours, or please contact us at        
419-849-3031(#1) if you would like your banner to be 
hung again next year. Donations will be accepted, but are not 
mandatory if you would like to have your banner hung again.  

FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR - KEITH KRUSE 
Vegetation Site - The Village operates a Vegetation Site  located 
on Port Clinton Road for the use of village residents ONLY.        
This site is for grass clippings, shrub and tree trimmings, and 
leaves. Wood, construction materials and concrete are not allowed.           
The compost  material and/or mulch chippings are free to village       
residents. We have  recently added cameras, if you notice any   
misuse, or non-residents using the vegetation site, please contact 
the Village  office at 419-849-3031. 

Hydrant Flushing - Begins the week of October 7th 
and continues until all hydrants have been flushed.  
Residents may  experience  temporary low water   
pressure and/or water discoloration.  Should you    
continue to have persistent problems as mentioned 
above, please contact the Water Department at 419-849-3031. 
 

FROM THE CHIEF - ROY WHITEHEAD 
School is back in session - Keeping our children safe in       
designated school zones is our top priority. Please slow down and 
be aware when traveling through the school zones in our        
community. 

 
 W. Main St between Cherry and Elm Streets 
  W. Main St. and Pemberville Rd. (St. Rt. 105) 
  Lime St. and W. First St  
 
 

Children will travel to and from school during the hours of 7am – 
9am and 2:30pm – 4pm. For their safety, please teach and   
encourage your student(s) to cross all streets at the crosswalks, 
and designated school zone streets, when walking or riding their 
bike to school.   

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Scout_(Scouting)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Leadership

